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Headteachers Newsletter 
 

Dear All, 

What’s been going on? 

This week has been busy. On Monday the Governing Body of the school met and discussed 

all aspects of school life.  

On Tuesday Year 5 visited the Golden Hinde and enjoyed exploring this replica of a Tudor 

ship.  

On Thursday I finished the last of my school tours for next year’s Reception class. They 

have all been well attended and I have received many compliments about the school, with a 

particular reference to how calm and welcoming it is.  

Christmas 

Next week our festivities begin.  

On Monday (Y5 and 6) and Wednesday (Y3 and 4) have their Christmas film nights and on 

Friday (6th Dec) it is our …  Christmas Fair.  

And it runs from 3.30 to 5.30pm.  Everyone is getting excited because we know that Father 

Christmas will be visiting. There will be stalls to purchase a variety of goods, including items 

made by the children. Cakes, hot chocolate, mulled wine and games to play where you can 

win a prize. 

To beat the queue and start enjoying yourself straight away, why not purchase some tokens 
from the Friends of Perrymount.  A message from the Friends is below: 
Tokens will be available for purchase every day after school from Monday - cash and card 
accepted.  Also, please have a rummage around at home for any unspent tokens from the 
last fairs, and either spend them at the fair, or donate them back to the school (lost tokens 
costs the PTA money to replace). If you can’t make the fair, why not consider buying some 
tokens to donate to Perrymount children in need, so that they can attend the Fair, we will 
ensure they are passed on.  
At the fair, both cash and tokens are accepted but please try to bring change.  

The School Christmas Tree 

This year our tree in the hall has kindly been donated by Pines and Needles. They are also 
offering our community a discount on Christmas trees in their pop-up stores! Our local pop-
up store is located in Dulwich at: Streatham and Marlborough Cricket Club, Dulwich 
Common, SE21 7EX. There is also one in Beckenham.  
 
DISCOUNT CODE: SCHOOL10 

http://thequirksofenglish.blogspot.com/2018/01/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


 

Christmas Raffles 

I hope you have looked on the website and seen the list of fantastic prizes available to win in 

the adult’s raffle.  A raffle book came home this week and if you would like more tickets just 

come to the office. They will also be available to buy at the Christmas Fair.  

Equally we have an amazing number of prizes for the Children’s raffle. I will start selling their 

raffle numbers on Wednesday December 4th and it is 20p                    a go.  The children’s 

raffle will be drawn on Wednesday December 18th. 

Christmas Performances 

On Monday, via pupil post, I will be sending letters home regarding the children’s Christmas 

performances.  

 

Best wishes 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 

 


